Director’s Reports:

Ice Allocator:

Evaluation ice is almost complete. Contract for Glenn Hall, Stu Barnes and Tri Leisure have
been signed. | have not heard from Calahoo or RQB for ice this year. We were able to pick up
one slot at Stu Barnes on Wednesday nights, which is fantastic.

Desiree Janzen
Ice Allocator

Technical Director:

Coaching Director:
7 Coaching applications received
8 Junior coach applications

Coach/Manager Meetings:
U10 - September 27 at 7pm at Border Paving Athletic Centre
U12+ - October 4 at 7pm at Border Paving Athletic Centre

U10 Director:

So far we have 42 registered for U10 with 5 of those being Active start. A little lower than last
year but the numbers will allow us to atleast have a team in every Step. A few more will trickle in
as | have been getting some emails of inquiry.

We also had a request for an underage move up from U10 into U12. Discussion between
President, Coaching Director, Technical Director and myself regarding the possibilities. We all
came to the relatively same conclusion and she will stay in U10 but affiliate with a mid-tier U12
team to give her the experience to help her grow.



